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Date 26" February 2017
Subject: Notice of decision to grant four new Aquaculture and Foreshore Licences for Braade Strand —
Gweedore Bay, as published in the Public Notices in the Donegal Democrat 15 December 2016.

Dear Sir/ Madam

| strongly object to the plans to expand the oyster farms in the Braade Strand —Gweedore Bay area. | have lived near
the foreshore all my life, as have generations before me. | use it for recreation. It is an amenity for my community. |
walk my dog there, my children use it. | often bring visitors to the strand. We have lived in harmony with the existing
oyster farms but the size of the proposed expansion is simply too big for such a small area and can no longer be
tolerated.

Your plans will totally destroy what to me, my family and my community, has always been there, is an indispensable
asset and a cherished pleasure to view and walk.

For the sake of current and future generations, please do not continue with these developments.

Yours sincerely

Annette Sweeney

Co. Donegal



